
Allendale Primary School 

July Newsletter 

 

Today, the Year 6 SAT results were published; we’ve not have chance to look at them in any depth 

but we are very pleased with and proud of all the hard work Year 6 have put in to get these results 

in very challenging tests. 

Just a few reminders about dates in the next couple of weeks: 

Thursday 7th July: Y2 multi – skills festival in the Sports Hall 

       Y3 & Y4 – Skipping Festival Wentworth 

 

Thursday 7th July – Open Afternoon 1.30 – 3.00pm. A chance to come and share your child’s work 

and, if you like, your child will take you on a tour of the school to see the classrooms and displays. 

Children will not be allowed to go home until the end of the afternoon, 3pm onwards and, if it is 

not their usual hometime arrangements, parents must have given permission preferably in writing. 

 

Friday 8th July – Year 5 and Year 6 are going to HBHS for the culmination of their music and art 

project with Shaftoe Primary and Y7 and Y8. 

 

Next week is Art Week; the children will be moving round the classes and looking at different art 

cultures. 

Monday 11th July – Y2, Y3 and Y4 – swimming as usual, £3.50 per lesson. 

Monday 11th July - Theatre company performance for all children. 

 

Wednesday 13th July – Allendale Euro Football competition – a.m. 

     Y3 & Y4 Tag Rugby Festival p.m. 

 

Tuesday 19th July – Circus Skills Day 

 

Wednesday 20th July – Y6 Leaver’s assembly 9.15a.m. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish all children and parents a very happy and safe summer holidays. 

School will start back on Tuesday 6th September. 

 

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 

 

 


